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Tehama County will hold its first workshop on Development Impact Fees today at 6 p.m. at the B
 
The workshop marks the beginning of a process expected to take months, Planning Director Geo
morning.  
 
If implemented, new fees could apply to new county construction to pay for libraries, roads, law e
 
The board previously approved a Nexus study linking fees to improved county infrastructure, thou
maximum buildout, a figure which reflects the maximum population growth Tehama County could
from the county's General Plan.  
 
The fees in the Nexus study, including $14,000 on a new, single-family residence, are not realisti
option of scaling those fees back to reflect a more likely population growth.  
 
The fees may also overlap with pending air mitigation fees, a separate strategy the Tehama Cou
way to fund air cleanup efforts.  
 
More information is available by calling 527-2200 or by visiting www.co.tehama.ca.us .  
 
-----  
 
Staff Writer Geoff Johnson can be reached at 527-2153, extension 114, or at gjohnson@redbluff
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